NOTE: PRE-PACK WILL BE JUNE 29 AT 9:AM. THERE WILL BE NO BUSINESS MEETING, BUT WE WILL MEET TO PACK ON TUESDAY JULY 6 AT 9:00AM.

Evelyn Finch received a donation of corduroy fabric. She has cut it into tote bags.

Garan has offered some finished items to be sent with the fabric they are donating. They will also send some woven fabric. They will also send some finished items. THE FABRIC WILL BE SHIPPED TO ARRIVE THE WEEK OF JULY 25-29. PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDER. WE WILL NEED TO HAVE SEVERAL WORK DAYS TO GET IT CUT AND SHELVED.
Ida met Rita Sanders at Ocho who has some scrub type fabric she will donate to us. Ruth Skaggs will pick it up. Late addition-Ruth has gotten the fabric, Ida got it from her and will cut it into 37” lengths and will bring it to pre-pack. There are also pieces for bibs and burp cloths.
Leon and Debbie have contacted a summer group that will make things for us. There are 15 women who will knit or crochet afghans and 9 who will sew diaper shirts. Debbie and Leon will give directions and monitor the group.

A group has requested that we buy variegated yarn. Leon will see if we can get it at the same discount as we are getting for the Lion Brand Pound of Love yarn.

We discussed a time for the Coffee which has been held in December and voted to have it in October. Gloria will see what facilities are available in Duluth. The board will decide on the final time and place.

We had many items turned in for Pre-Pack. Thanks to all who work so diligently for the babies.

Our needs for this month are:
 Small tote bags (we are out and need at least 60)

Large tote bags

Boys sleepers and lap front shirts

Bibs 

